
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE TIMBER SALE PURCHASERS 
 
Due to clerical errors, the BLM will be altering the Prospectus for the Ranchero Timber Sale, 
ORM05-TS-2020.0006, scheduled for auction on August 27, 2020, with the following 
corrections. 
 
The Special Provisions, Section 42(D)(7)E-1, paragraph 1, on Page 25, is changed to: 

In addition to the requirement set forth in Sec. 26 of this contract, the Purchaser shall 
revegetate disturbed soils with locally adapted native seeds and plant materials as 
prescribed by the field office botanist, and mulch. Need would be determined by the 
authorized officer in consultation with the field office botanist, based on the level of 
disturbance and the presence of priority non-native invasive plants. Planting and/or 
seeding would occur between September 1 to October 31, or February 1 to March 31 or 
as otherwise approved by authorized officer in consultation with the field office botanist. 

 
The Special Provisions, Section 42(D)(13)(15)E-7, on page 31, is changed to: 

In order to prevent the spread of noxious weeds (and Phythophthora lateralis), the 
Purchaser shall (steam clean or pressure wash) all equipment traveling off system roads 
or temporary routes prior to entry onto BLM lands (and between sale locations if 
operating in areas infested with weeds.) as directed by the Authorized Officer. Cleaning 
shall be defined as removal of all dirt, grease, plant parts and material that may carry 
noxious weed seeds. 

 
Exhibit D-4, the Timber Sale name is corrected to Ranchero. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Scott Loos, Medford District Forester, at 541-618-2305 
or by email at mloos@blm.gov.  
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